
New café opened in Broughton
this week!

Starting a family-run coffee shop is probably on the bucket
list  for  many  gourmets,  especially  those  who  like  new
challenges and independent initiatives.  Ex-pat Polish woman,
Agnieszka Hirszfeld, is one of them. She has lived in the UK
for  seven  years,  and  eventually  decided  to  start  her  own
business with   help from her partner and her daughter. Now
that she can have some respite from the numerous logistical
and organizational issues she is able to start doing what she
was looking forward to the most: creating the new snacks,
drinks and meeting the local community.

Hirszfeld continued:-“So far, we have a wide range of the
wholesome  and  fresh  products,  like  sandwiches,  salads  or
soups. We wanted to focus on Mediterranean cuisine, although
we consider introducing some Scottish and Polish dishes too.
As  the  mother  of  a  small  baby,  I  am  aware  of  the  busy
lifestyle of  other young mums, so we might offer some baby
meals in the near future”

The Agoo Café has opened its doors this week.

“Certainly at first it was a quite stressful event, but soon I
realized how fantastic is to have your own coffee shop. It is
so rewarding and exciting!”, the owner told the Edinburgh
Reporter.
You can visit Agoo café and treat yourself to the freshly made
goodies, taking a walk to 52 Rodney Street. Yum!

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2011/01/new-cafe-opened-in-broughton-this-week/
https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2011/01/new-cafe-opened-in-broughton-this-week/

